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The Legacy of Hope Capital Campaign saw great progress in 2019 thanks to our generous
donors and construction/architectural team! 

 
CONSTRUCTION UPDATE

FUNDRAISING UPDATE

www.magdalenhouse.org/capital-campaign

left to right: Taylor Stokes (Magdalen House staff)
 & Sabrina Schiller (friend of the mission)

Demolition phase completed and construction for
the new addition has begun
The back half of the facility will serve as our new
community room with increased  space to host more
women in our classes, workshops and meetings
Above the community room there will be four client
bedrooms (totaling 20 beds), each with its' own
bathroom
This quarter in construction: complete framing for
the new addition, the windows and HVAC will be
installed 

 
 

new addition (community room and bedrooms
above) & elevator shaft

To our "Home for the Holidays" donors - THANK YOU!
Your generosity was unprecedented! We raised
$158,069. What an incredible way to end the year with
your support
In December, volunteer, donor and friend Sabrina
Schiller hosted an awareness happy hour to spread the
news of our new home. About 50 supporters attended
$2.99M out of $3.4M, raised to date
Online giving is officially live and we are busy at work
raising the remaining funds. Visit
magdalenhouse.org/capital-campaign to contribute or
share it with your friends 

 


